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Afterschool Clubs - UPDATE 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: After School Clubs & Wraparound 

We hope this letter finds you well. As we approach the end of the academic year, we would like 
to inform you of the upcoming schedule for our afterschool clubs and Wraparound service. 

Sports Club (Tuesdays) and Football Club (Friday) will continue until week 
beginning 15th July. Sports Club last session will be on 16th July and Football Club on 
19th July. 

Please note that all other after school clubs will conclude on Friday, 5th July. We have 
enjoyed a fantastic year of diverse activities and thank all students for their enthusiastic 
participation. 

Our Wraparound service will continue to operate until Tuesday, 23rd July, providing 
continued support for families who require this service, Breakfast Club will be available on 
Wednesday 24th July. 

If your child attends Breakfast Club or Wraparound, please ensure payment is up to date and no 
arrears are left unpaid. 

We are grateful for your ongoing support and wish to thank you for another wonderful year at 
Colvestone. Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate 
to contact our school office. 
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